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 11th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

An amazing trip to the Slough Museum based at The Curve, Slough has been organised for Year 2 on the dates and 

times below. The children will only be at the library for part of the school day. 

2H Monday 18th September 2023 1:00- 2.30 

2O - Wednesday 20th September 2023 1:00 – 2.30 

2W – Friday 22nd September 2023 09.00 – 11.00  

 

This trip will provide children with an excellent opportunity to learn about the history of Slough and how it has changed 

over the years. We believe this will be an unforgettable experience for the children and this links with our History topic 

for this term.  

We will be travelling by school minibus to The Curve. Please could all children ensure they have a suitable coat for the 

visit if needed.  

There is no cost for this trip. 

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Many thanks  

Year 2 Team 

 

 


